
BABA FARID UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES, FARIDKOT 

NOTICE 

DATED: 12.6.2020 

This is in reference to office letter no. 55/ACSH/2020/478 dated 12.6.2020 issued by 
Govt of Punjab, Deptt of Home Affairs and Justice regarding stricter lockdown on the 
weekends and Public Holidays under COVID-19 wherein it is crystal clear that on Saturday, 
Sunday and other gazette holidays, inter-district movement shall be allowed against e-pass 
which will be issued only for essential work. 

All the aspirants appearing for Written test  for recruitment to the post of Staff Nurse 
under Govt of Punjab scheduled to be held on 21.6.2020 (Sunday) are directed to  
download e-pass from State Govt COVA app to reach their examination centre. 

Kindly ensure the compliance. 

 

CO-ORDINATOR-cum-REGISTRAR 

 


